
From: Katherine Veldran <kveldran@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/16/2015 4:09:23 PM
Subject: Re: Immigrants

On Mon, Nov 16, 2015 at 2:01 PM Mike Fair <mikefaird6@icloud.com> wrote: 
Hi Kathryan,
If you are taking names, I still am opposed to taking immigrants from Syria or Iran or from any 
Radical Islamist regime.
Mike

Sent from my iPad
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